
ABA ̂ U p d ate

ABA Members and staff took the opportunity to meet 
with representatives o f the broadcasting industry 
when the ABA recently held its regular monthly 
meeting in Perth.

The ABA also conducted the auction o f the (sec­
ond) commercial television licence to serve remote 
and regional Western Australia, for which WIN 
International bid $36m (see ABA Update no.64, April 
1998, p.3).

L-R: The Hon. Hendy Cowan MLA, WA Deputy 
Premier; Professor David Flint, ABA Chairman; Jack 
Shelbourne, Area Manager, Australian 
Communications Authority; and Kevin 
Campbell,Managing Director.TVW 7

Debra Allanson, Chief Executive Officer, Screen 
West, talks to (L) Michael Gordon-Smith and John 
Rimmer, ABA Members

Kevin
Campbell (L), 
TVW 7, talks 
to Hendy 
Cowan, 
Deputy 
Premier, WA

Rt. Hon. Reg 
Withers (L) 
talks to Geoff 
Duncan, State 
Manager ABC 
WA

Ric Nicholas, 
Channel Nine 
Perth (L) with 
Bob Greeney, 
ABA Director 
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